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Rally with Mark Ruffalo and John Feal in Minisink, NY Postponed to Saturday, 
Feb.16th Due To Winter Storm 

 
 
 
Minisink, New York, Feb.8, 2013 – The rally scheduled for tomorrow Feb.9th has been 
rescheduled for Saturday, Feb.16th in light of the incoming winter storm, and possible 
hazardous driving conditions for this weekend.  
 
The rally will begin at 12:30 p.m., and will be held directly across from the construction 
site at 107 Jacobs Road in Westtown, New York. More details on the event will follow 
next week. 
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